
 

 

 

ACTION BULLETIN 
 
Bulletin #: A-2023-010 
 
 
Date:  May 23, 2023 
 
To:  Minor Association – District 11, 12, 13 

Fleetwood Minor Softball Association  
 
Copies: Lavaughn Larson, Minor Director 
                     Minor Coordinators 

 
From:  Barry Petrachenko  
  Executive Director 
 
 
Subject: Procedures for Approval of Play Between Minor and MaW Teams

 
 

 
Please note the following information required when applying for approval of games between Boy’s 
teams and Men’s Teams. 
 
All applications must be applied for using this form: 
 

https://form.jotform.com/223126326416954  
 
If the teams involved are both Softball BC members, no further action is necessary.  If the Men’s team 
is not registered with Softball BC then the Minor team is to provide proof of insurance held by the Men’s 
team.  Note, if the game(s) are taking place as part of a Softball BC sanctioned tournament then the 
proof of insurance will be provided to Softball BC by the tournament host. 
   
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Lavaughn Larson. 
  
.  
 
 
 

 


